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          FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK..… 
 
 
March, 2013 
 
Dear SCBA members, 
 
It is my great pleasure to take this opportunity to update you 
on the progress of our preparation for the 14th SCBA 
international Symposium to be held in Xi’an from July 18 to 
22, 2013. A couple of weeks ago, I met with Dr. Zhinan 
Chen and we discussed symposium preparation issues while 
he was visiting Duke University. More recently, Dr. Xin-Hua 
Feng and I went to Xi’an to check the venue and had more 
detailed discussions with Dr. Chen. 
  
I am happy to inform you that with great effort from Dr. 
Chen’s team, we have made good progress in preparation of 
this exciting event. To update you, I would like to clarify a 
few things here. First of all, the symposium activities will 
take place from July 19 to 22, but July 18 will be used for 
registration. We will use Jianguo Hotel as our symposium 
venue. For those who plan to attend the symposium, please 
plan your travel accordingly.  
 
Secondly, we will arrange our symposium presentations 
differently this year. We will use the first and last day of the 
symposium for plenary presentations and the two days in the 
middle for regular oral presentations with concurrent sessions. 
In this way, we will minimize the movements of participants 
shuffling among different sessions.  
In addition, with the help of Dr. Feng, Dr. Chen’s team has 
set up the website: http://www.scba2013.com/en/index.asp. 
This website will be fully functional soon. It will be used for 
registration and abstract submission as well as information 
update.  
 
Finally, I am pleased to inform you that our local host will 
provide free buffet lunch and dinner for all registered 
meeting participants.   
 
We have received overwhelming responses to our request for 
session proposals and have received more than 50 proposals. 
The approved oral sessions will soon be available on the 
symposium website.  I am confident that this symposium will 
become another memorable event for our SCBA. 



 
Look forward to meeting you in Xi’an. 
 



 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Xiao-Fan Wang, Ph.D.  
SCBA President (2012-2013) 



    
 



 



 
 
Dear SCBA Members, 
 
The Canadian Groundhog, Wiarton Willie, unlike its 
American cousin, the Pennsylvania Willie, had correctly 
predicated that spring would be late-coming this year.  Yes, 
indeed we have had severe weathers in the North America; 
everything moved slowly, including the SCBA Newsletters. 
We are, however, excited about the spring activities, 
especially on the preparation of our 14th SCBA International 
Symposium in Xi’an.   
 
As mentioned by our President Xiao-Fan Wang, good 
progress has been made recently in terms of venue selection 
and scientific program for the coming biennial symposium. I 
hope that many of you will make your best efforts to attend 
this exciting event, which happens only once every two years 
in our Society. In addition to meeting old and new friends 
and enjoying science, you will have a great opportunity to 
learn and see more about this magnificent center for politics 
and economy for thousands of years in the ancient World. 
 
Our SCBA is such a vibrant Society because of our tradition 
of the volunteerism. I am inspired by many of our senior 
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